
Delisting of Teleca AB (publ)

According to decision by Nasdaq OMX Stockholm Teleca AB (publ) will be
delisted from Nasdaq OMX Stockholm. The last trading day for the share will
be Monday, 2 March 2009.

Due to this decision Teleca will not publish the year-end report concerning
January-December 2008.

For further information, please contact:
Mattias Stenberg, Investor Relations Manager, Teleca AB,
mattias.stenberg@teleca.com, +46-706119616

Teleca is a world-leading supplier of software services to the mobile
communications industry. The company offers tailored solutions, systems
design and the integration of software and hardware for mobile phones.
Teleca has about 2,000 employees in 9 countries in Asia, Europe and North
America and is quoted on the small cap list of the Nordic Exchange.


